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Hello Jaguar Parents and Students, 
 
We made it to the end of the 3rd quarter, and will soon begin our final quarter of the 
2020-2021 school year, AND we did it together! 
 
Spring break will run from March 8th-15th this year. I hope that families can find some 
time to just be together and bond. Never underestimate the power that you have as 
parents/guardians to influence your children’s decision-making and values. From my 
experience, parenting can feel overwhelming and very challenging at times. I’ve learned 
how important it is to model care and compassion for self and others when life gets 
stressful in the day-to-day. I truly hope each of you can create those moments that 
strengthen your relationships! 
 
We are so thankful for our awesome teachers as they continue to work to meet the 
needs of their students. Please continue to support them and say thank you every 
chance you get; they work so hard! Also, please take time to acknowledge the hard 
work students have put in, and keep encouraging them to give their best effort this final 
quarter. RISE testing is beginning and it’s important to make sure your students are 
balancing sleep, hygiene, nutrition, play, and work. Last but not least, thank you to all 
of the parents and caregivers that continue to support Hurricane Intermediate School!  
 
With the parents, students, and everyone at Hurricane Intermediate working together, 
we will continue to be a positive and caring learning community. 
 
-Mrs. McMullin 
School Counselor 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 If your child will not be at school, please call 635-
8931 or email karina.goodwin@washk12.org  

 If you are checking your student out of school, 
you will need to come in to the school and sign 
your student out. You must have photo ID in 
order to check out a student. We will not release 
students to anyone who is not on your contact 
list.  

 District policy allows us to excuse valid 
absences/tardies that are within 7 days. 
 
 

 

WCSD Attendance Policy 

 

 

mailto:karina.goodwin@washk12.org
https://procedure.washk12.org/policy/2000/2900


 

FINANCE 

We have several unpaid balances remaining, and would appreciate 
it if you would double check to make sure you have paid all of your 
student’s fees. Please click on the link below to log in to your Parent 
PowerSchool account to check on your student’s fee balance. If you 
need further assistance, please contact our Finance Secretary at 435-
635-8931. 

 

https://powerschool.washk12.org/public/home.html 
 

 

https://powerschool.washk12.org/public/home.html
https://powerschool.washk12.org/public/home.html

